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I support this bill. The problem with the current system is that there appears to be too 

many ways to cheat. I have not personally seen any instances of cheating or fraud; 

but too many people think that there is cheating/fraud and perception all too often 

becomes reality undermining trust in elections. As I read the bill, it would eliminate 

most, if not all, ways to cheat. 


